REQUEST TO ADDRESS THE TOWN BOARD

A written request by a concerned citizen to speak at a regular Town Board Meeting will promote good will, offer opportunities for the Board and Public to hear concerns that are timely, and will provide accurate speaker identification and topic for the minutes.

A citizen may be allowed to speak at a Town Board Meeting by completing a "Request to Address the Town Board" available at entry to the Town Board meeting. The request is to be completed and submitted to the Town Supervisor before the meeting starts. The Supervisor may call upon the citizens who have requested to address the Board if they feel there is ample time.

No individual will be allowed to speak for more than 3 minutes.

No Outburst will be tolerated

Please print legibly

ant to the topy make a second product to the part of t